
 
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Utilities and Transportation Division 

PO Box 40128    Olympia WA  98504-0128    (360) 664-1183 

 

 

October 26, 2018 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transp. Comm’n v. All Star Transfer, Laron Williams, Inc. 

 Docket TV-180236 

  

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

This is in response to the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity for Hearing and Notice 

Concerning Date for Entry of Initial Order, dated October 5, 2018.  In that notice, the 

Commission provided All Star Transfer (Company) the opportunity to schedule a hearing to 

respond to the complaint that initiated this adjudication. The Commission also provided, in bold 

text, that the Company “must contact Staff and establish a date for hearing by October 25, 2018.” 

 

To date, Staff has not been contacted by the Company.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski, WSBA No. 33734 

Assistant Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

Utilities and Transportation Division 

P.O. Box 40128 

Olympia, WA 98504-0128 

(360) 664-1186 

jennifer.cameron-rulkowski@utc.wa.gov 

 

JCR/emd 

Enclosures  

cc:  All Star Transfer 
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